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NICOLE MANGAN IS QUOTED IN THE LAWYER’S DAILY

As of May 4th, the Genetic Non-Discrimination Act prohibits anyone from demanding that a person must take

a genetic test, or revealing the results of a test for the purpose of providing goods and services, or entering

into a contract. Nicole Mangan, member of our Insurance Practice Group and Leader of our Commercial

Leasing  Group,  was  quoted  in  The  Lawyer’s  Daily  article  “Genetic  Non-Discrimination  Act  Creates

Fundamental Change for Insurance Industry”. Nicole discussed how the Genetic Non-Discrimination Act will

impact the work insurance lawyers do, and the possible implications for insurance providers. To read more,

click here.

This article was originally published by The Lawyer’s Daily. 
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